Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Jodi Gonzalez <mrsjodi@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 07, 2020 11:17 AM

To: COB_Response

Subject: Comments for upcoming Board meetings

To Whom It May Concern:
Thank you for suing Governor Newsom as our kids need to be in school. Please keep up the fight!
Jodi Delfino

Sent from my iPhone



